
NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Announces Principal Transfers 
Timmins, May 19, 2011:   

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board of Trustees approved the placements of 
three Principals throughout their 14 schools at Wednesday, May 18th, 2011 Board of 
Trustee meeting. 
 
Daphne Brumwell will be moving to St. Paul School in Timmins, while John D’Alessandri 
will be moving to St. Joseph School in South Porcupine.  The Board also announced that 
Betty Pichette will be returning to St. Anne English Catholic School in Iroquois Falls after a 
one year leave. 
 
Rick Brassard, Board Chair, stated “It is the desire of the Board to provide school 
principals with a greater depth of knowledge, broader experience and new challenges 
in leadership for the betterment of the school community. As well, students will benefit 
from the individual principals’ different kinds of leadership and areas of discipline.” 
 
It is the policy of the Northeastern Catholic District School Board that a review of the  
placement of school principals be conducted on a yearly basis. Factors taken into 
consideration during this review are the needs of the individual school, the needs of the 
children in the school and the general needs of the system. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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